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Stop the Round-ups, Detentions,
and Mass Deportations Now

As a Unitarian Universalist 
organization, UUSJ holds that all 
people have inherent worth and 
dignity and should be treated 
with respect and  compassion
wherever possible.  We envision 
a just, compassionate, and 
sustainable world community. 
One where all people can thrive 
and flourish.

For us, “all people” includes immigrants, and it guarantees their fundamental 
civil and human rights as well as protections under U.S. and international law. 
In our view, those protections are linked to a prophetic moral frame and 
tradition rooted in our most ancient stories of refuge and succor.

Let’s urge Congress to show mercy and compassion when and where the 
Executive Branch fails to do so. Congress should move swiftly to protect our 
workplaces, schools, hospitals, and other sensitive spaces and locations, such 
as houses of worship—our congregations, churches, and fellowships. Stoping 
the mass round-ups, detentions, and deportations will help.


